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Chapter Picnic July 10th                                                                 Paul Payne 

 

Next meeting will be the annual picnic on July 10 at NOON.   

 

A suggestion was made that each person cook his own food. 

 

We are looking for anyone going to Oshkosh early to reserve a spot for 

the Chapter. 

Brett and Elizabeth’s Velocity in  Sport Aviation Magazine 

 

Brett and Elizabeth’s Velocity, N44VF made it in the “What our members are building” sec-

tion of Sport Avaition’s June 2011 issue.  See page 73.   

 

Brett and Elizbeth are looking for copys of the June 2011 issue if you have any that you are 

willing to part with. 

 

 

From the Editor                                                                                Brad Payne 

 

As you may have noticed, there have been very few newsletters this year.  I have received 

almost no content to publish from anyone other than Bob Dombeck. 

 

If you have something you would like to have entered in the newsletter, please send it to me 

at bradleyspayne@gmail.com 

 

 

See Page 2 for Bob’s Pictures 



EAA Chapter 974—Newsletter 
June 2011 

Bob’s Pictures                                                                                Bob Dombeck 

 

 

 



EAA Chapter 974—Newsletter 
June 2011 

Bob’s Pictures                                                                                Bob Dombeck 

 

 

 


